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Personally, I believe that this bill will do the community a greater good for not only its 

workers, but for members of the community. I may not have worked at a non-profit, 

but I do volunteer at non-profits within this state. Many students from low income 

families are unable to work at non-profits and go to school due to small non-profits 

not having the means to pay as adequately as other big cooperations jobs. This bill is 

not only a way to incentivize students to work at non-profits within their communities, 

but also allows them to gain first hand experience within their field of study. I know 

that these spots will be limited due to the amount of money the bill is able to allocate, 

but for the student's that are able to partake in this opportunity, it not only allows 

them to gain first hand experience, this is a resume builder, and will also allow the 

student to see if this field is something they want to pursue. Overall, I think that this is 

a great bill that I do fully support and cannot wait to see how it progresses.  


